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Happy Xmas to 
all our 

Members
Green Course will be CLOSED on Tuesday 
20th December and ALL courses will be 
closed Tuesday 3rd January for 
maintenance and a total redesign of Green
Any help you can provide on the 3rd Jan 
will be most appreciated – meet at 10:00

We will be holding a “Not the Boxing Day 3D shoot” on 
Tuesday 27th December starting at 10:00. All the 3D's will be 
put out on Red Course and shot from the path by the 
containers.
Tea / Coffee and Mince Pies will be provided.
Come and get away from all your relatives for a while and 
have a fun shoot.

The new table has been 
built and painted. 

Thanks to all those who 
helped.

We would like to apologise to all of you 
who got paint over their hands and 
arrows recently.
You may have noticed various targets 
appearing and disappearing around 
the courses. We have been trying out 
new ways of carving, glueing and 
painting the targets. Some of it has 
worked, but some of it has been a bit 
of a failure. Please bear with us until 
we get it right.

CLUB CHAMPS
Remember, your scores must be in 

by 31st January.
See the website for rules and regs.
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